STONE MEADOW NEWS

Online Payment is up and running

Several people have been using it, and how to pay online will be posted on your invoice.

Send questions or issues to stonemeadowclarkston@gmail.com

With the warmer weather we will see much more activity in the neighborhood. We have a lot of children who will do what children do, so please drive slow and safe.

Find and follow us on Facebook by searching "Official" Stone Meadow Clarkston

facebook facebook

Quick neighborhood updates and info are posted here so be sure to "Like" it!

If you have any issues or requests for the board or treasurer, we want to hear it from you in writing, then we will have a record of it and can keep you updated with a status change.

Phone numbers on the SMA web page are for emergencies.

> Send all emails to: stonemeadowclarkston@gmail.com



NEW BUSINESS

Newsletters are not being mailed out anymore, they will be posted on the Official Facebook page and on the SMA website.

> After a vote, the subdivision sale has been set for Thursday – Saturday, July 25 – 27

GFL has sold its residential waste contract to Priority Waste. Starting in July the sale includes the transfer of contracts with 75 municipalities, as well as 70,000 homeowners' associations and subscription residential customers in Oakland, Washtenaw, Livingston, Macomb, Genesee and Wayne counties. If you hear of any news of interest to SMA, please put up a post about it on the Official Facebook page.

Board of Directors...

Jessica Dabish 248-884-9111

Mark Smith 248-802-8309

Nate St. Dennis 248-891-6178

Treasurer...

Gayle Keith 248-872-7853

www.stonemeadow clarkston.com

As part of the I-75 project between M-15 (Ortonville Road) and the Oakland/Genesee county line, there will be several weekend closures of I-75. The first closure begins 9 p.m. Friday, June 21, through 5 a.m. Monday, June 24, with northbound I-75 closed from US-24 (Exit 93) to Saginaw Road (Exit 106). This work is weather dependent. Northbound I-75 traffic will be detoured via northbound US-24 (Dixie Highway) (Exit 93) in the village of Clarkston and continue north to I-75 in Genesee County. The expected completion date for this portion of the project is late fall.

The following two road projects has cars already cutting through our neighborhood especially during high traffic times, so be careful!

***Baldwin Rd/Clarkston Rd. Intersection in Orion Twp. closed June 11 until late August for roundabout construction.

***The paving of Waldon Rd. and the additional roundabout at Clintonville & Waldon is supposed to be concluded in the fall of 2024.